Atiawa ki Whakarongotai Charitable Trust — Response to RM210147: 48 & 58 Tieko Street;
131, 139 & 147 Otaihanga Road, Paraparaumu

This report provides Atiawa ki Whakarongotai Charitable Trust's (the Trust) response to an
application (the Application) by Richard & Alistair Mansell (the Applicant) for a resource
consent for a land use and discharge consent for the subdivision (the Proposed Works) at 48 &
58 Tieko Street; 131, 139 & 147 Otaihanga Road, Paraparaumu (the Site).

The Proposed Works have the possibility of negatively impacting multiple sites of significance
including the Waikanae River, a site of high significance to Atiawa ki Whakarongotai (Atiawa).
The Trust is currently consulting with the Applicant on the Proposed Works and therefore
reserves our position until this consultation has concluded. The Trust's comments will be passed
on to council once resolution has been sought.

Section 7(1) of the RMA requires decision makers when making decision under the RMA to
have particular regard to kaitiakitanga. As part of their kaitiaki role and responsibility, the

Trust makes the above comments, recommendations and requests.
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